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How	you	can	help	at	home.	

Please	read	with	your	child	at	least	3	times	a	week.	Talk	
about	the	stories	you	read	together	and	their	
home/school	reading	books.	

Practise	on	and	back	to	20	and	beyond.		This	will	help	
your	child	when	they	are	adding	and	subtracting	
numbers	using	a	number.	

Ensure	your	child	has	access	to	pencils,	felt	tips	and	
crayons	so	they	can	draw	pictures	and	add	labels,	
captions	and	sentences	to	their	work.	

Ask	your	child	to	talk	about	the	changes	in	the	weather	
and	season.	Observe	the	changes	around	them	for	
example,	flowers	in	bloom	now	it’s	Summer	time	and	the	
weather	feeling	warmer.		Talk	to	you	child	about	the	
importance	of	keeping	safe	in	the	sun	including	wearing	
sun	cream	and	a	sun	hat	

Please	work	with	your	child	at	home	to	complete	their	
Boundary	Learning	Together	task	on	Seesaw	each	week.	

	

Reminders	

• Please	remember	to	check	the	school	website,	Seesaw	and	Facebook	for	any	updates	and	home	
learning	activities.	

• What	if	your	child	needs	to	self	isolate?	Continue	to	use	Seesaw	for	your	child’s	daily	home	
learning.	Everyday,	new	tasks	will	be	set	for	your	child	to	complete.	The	login	details	are	attached	
to	your	child’s	reading	diary	but	if	you	need	further	support	contact	your	class	teacher	via	the	
emails	above.		

• Please	make	sure	all	items	of	clothing	are	clearly	labelled	with	your	child’s	name	and	apply	sun	
screen	to	your	child	in	the	morning	before	school.		

• Please	complete	the	‘You’re	a	Star	‘slip	below	if	your	child	does	anything	amazing	or	new	at	
home.	We	will	share	it	with	the	rest	of	the	class!	

• Reading	books	will	be	changed	on	a	Tuesday	and	a	Friday.	Please	ensure	your	child	brings	their	
reading	book	into	school	everyday	so	we	can	read	with	them	in	school.		
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‘We work as one  to  be  the be st  we ca n be ’ 

	
Welcome	back!		

What	we	are	learning	this	half	term.		

‘Our	Class	Wow’	

This	half	term’s	topic	will	be	‘Oh	I	Do	Like	To	Be	Beside	the	
Seaside’	and	during	the	first	few	weeks	the	children	will	be	
learning	all	about	the	seaside	and	creatures	that	live	under	
the	sea!	We	will	also	be	receiving	a	fluffy	surprises	too.			

The	children	will	read	stories	about	the	beach	and	sea,	as	
well	as	finding	out	information	from	non-	fiction	texts.  We	
will	be	writing	lists,	captions	and	sentences	in	different	
contexts	in	shared,	guided	and	child	initiated	writing.		

The	children	will	also	be	adding	and	subtracting	by	counting	

on	and	doubling,	halving	and	sharing. We	are	going	to	be	
busy,	busy,	busy!	

If	you	have	any	questions	please	speak	to	either	Mrs	Clark	

or	Mrs	Farley	or	alternatively	email	them	on	the	addresses	
below.								willowteacher@boundaryprimary.co.uk		
	 	 			hollyteacher@boundaryprimary.co.uk	

You’re	a	Star!	
Name	
Achievement	
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